NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Town of Ashland Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing under RSA 31:95-b to
accept funds from the State of New Hampshire in the amount of $20,000 for the installation
of two (2) electronic speed limit signs and equipment for police cruisers. Hearing to be on
Monday, May 16, 2022 at 5:30 PM, 6 Collins Street, Ashland, NH.
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